
 

 

 Date: 25 June 2024 

Reference: NOTIF./NGO/WIMEXCOM.21 

  

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

The twenty-first meeting of the Executive Committee of the Warsaw International 

Mechanism for Loss and Damage associated with Climate Change Impacts 

 
11–13 September 2024 

 

I am pleased to notify constituencies of admitted non-governmental organizations that the 21st 

meeting of the Executive Committee of the Warsaw International Mechanism for Loss and 

Damage associated with Climate Change Impacts will take place, in person, from 11 September to 

13 September in Bonn, Germany  

In accordance with the modalities and procedures adopted by decision 2/CP.20, the meeting 

will be open to attendance by admitted observer organizations, except where otherwise decided by the 

Executive Committee. 

 Nominations for NGO category should be communicated to the secretariat by Constituency 

Focal Points (CFPs) in accordance with the established procedure. Representatives of admitted NGOs 

nominated by CFPs must register via the Observer Registration Form for NGOs, which can be 

obtained from their CFPs. Once the CFPs have confirmed their nominations, the registration forms 

should be emailed to cool@unfccc.int by Wednesday, 31 July 2024. 

 Please be advised that, owing to the limited capacity of the venue, the secretariat will not be 

able to process observer registrations received after this deadline.  

 Further details regarding the meeting, including the provisional agenda, will be made available 

on the UNFCCC website: https://unfccc.int/event/WIMExCom21. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(signed by) 

 

Youssef Nassef 

Director 

Adaptation division 

 

 

Distribution: To Focal points of constituencies of non-governmental organizations admitted as 

observers by the Conference of the Parties. 
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